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Diary Dates 2024/2025 

Spring Term 2025- Monday 6th January-Friday 4th April 
Half term - Monday 17th-Friday 21st February 

Summer Term 2025- Tuesday 22nd April-Monday 21st July 
Bank holiday Monday 5th May 

Half term- Monday 26th-Friday 30th May 
Inset days Friday 23rd May, Monday 21st July & Tuesday 22nd July 

 
 

Cut off dates for booking meals via ParentPay 
                 

                                Book by          For W/c 

   

Menu week 1 26-Dec 06-Jan 

Menu week 2 02-Jan 13-Jan 

Menu week 3  09-Jan 20-Jan 
 

 

Please note when ordering meals for your child: DO NOT book a trips packed lunch. This is only 

for schools who offer a Chartwells packed lunch for day trips and does not mean that your child will get 

a packed lunch provided at school. 

 

                                                                Merry Christmas 

Wishing you all a wonderful and very Merry Christmas.  We hope 

you find time for some festive fun, food and celebrations over the 

holiday period.  Thank you for your incredible generosity.  The 

staff at school have been so grateful for the all the good wishes 

and gifts.  It is very much appreciated. 

 

Christmas Celebrations 
 

It has been wonderful to see so many of you at our Christmas gatherings.  The children have thoroughly 

enjoyed singing, dancing and acting for you all.  Thank you for not filming or taking pictures – it was 

very much appreciated.  The North Lancing photo frame was a hit so we will endeavour to have more 

next year to avoid the queue! Thank you so much for your generous donation to boost our mental health 
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support resources in school. We raised a fantastic £532.  A number of parents have asked whether they 

can donate online via ParentPay.  This is now setup and can be accessed by logging on to Parent Pay. 

Our House Captains negotiated a whole school non-uniform day if they raised over £400. They achieved 

this comfortably, so a non-school uniform date will follow. A big thank you to our House Captains for 

giving out mince pies, biscuits and sweets (and for collecting donations at the end!) 

 

The money raised will help all children, providing access in the classroom to things such as ear defenders, 

fidgets, quiet spaces and wobble cushions; as well as themed books and specialist support for things 

such as, time to talk, ELSA, and emotional regulation.  It will also allow us to expand our offering to you 

as parents, with the hosting of parent workshops and groups and an increase in reading materials.  Your 

support for such an important aspect of school life is really appreciated – thank you. 

 

Chartwells Meal- return to school in January. 

Chartwells have informed us that due to the school having a ‘return to school’ menu on Monday 6th 

January, they have cancelled any orders that have already been made for that day. If you already have 

booked your child’s meal for Monday 6th January, please go back into ParentPay to rebook for that day. 

If you do not rebook before the deadline (see dates at the top of the newsletter) then your 

child will have to bring in a packed lunch on the first day back. Thank you 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Ida B, Darcey G, Leo S, Lanaya-Rose L, Albie G, Evony T, Robyn H, Sienna-Mae M, Gracie W, Poppy K, 

Thomas B, Ruby D, Lydia D, George G, Daisy B, Olivia G, Emily B, Iiyla W, Caro H,  

Rhys G, Hugo M, Betsie T-B 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


